

30 March 2020

To: Advisory Committee Members
National Contact Points
Meeting Attendees

AC12 Meeting Circular 2 - Postponement of 12th Meeting of the Advisory Committee

Much has happened since we sent AC12 Meeting Circular 1 on 17 January. The world is in the grips of a pandemic and many international bodies are cancelling or postponing planned meetings.

In these circumstances, the ACAP Secretariat and Advisory Committee Chair are consulting with ACAP Parties about the way forward as regards AC12. At this stage, we are considering deferring the AC and associated Working Group meetings, which were scheduled for 31 August to Friday 4 September 2020, in the Mantahost Hotel, Manta, Ecuador. We will provide information on decisions made in Circular 3, once the consultation process is concluded.

Dr Christine Bogle Executive Secretary ACAP Secretariat

Christine Bogle

Nathan Walker Chair ACAP Advisory Committee